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Hockey East Announces Schedule Updates

WAKEFIELD, Mass. - The Hockey East Association announced today the following schedule updates:
 
The men’s game between New Hampshire and Boston College originally scheduled for November 21 has been post-
poned to a later date. A new date for the rescheduled series will be announced in the coming days.

Saturday, November 21
Boston College at New Hampshire (Men) - Postponed
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